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Subject: OIA 2024/17: Clarifica3on of ‘Wage subsidy cases in the courts‘ website page
Date: Wednesday, 26 June 2024 at 10:50:25 AM New Zealand Standard Time
From: Wendy McGuinness <wmcg@mcguinnessins3tute.org>
To:
CC: Lucy Witkowski <lw@mcguinnessins3tute.org>, Josie McGuinness <jm@mcguinnessins3tute.org>,

Arne Larsen <al@mcguinnessins3tute.org>

Kia ora,
 
ClarificaGon of ‘Wage subsidy cases in the courts‘ website page
 
We are currently preparing our second edi3on of the COVID-19 Na3on Dates book.
 
We are seeking clarifica3on on whether the web page on the MSD site: ‘Wage subsidy cases in the courts‘
(see here) refers only to cases of wage subsidy claims from 27 March 2020 – 9 December 2021. In par3cular,
can you confirm whether any of the cases listed on this page cover related to the later financial support
ini3a3ves.
 
We note that this is not clear on the website page and you might like to clarify this.
 
Thank you again for considering our request.
 
Best wishes,
  
Wendy
 
Wendy McGuinness
Chief Execu3ve
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The McGuinness Institute is a non-partisan think tank working towards a sustainable future, contributing strategic foresight through
evidence-based research and policy analysis.
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